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7th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 3: Stone Age Workshop  
 
To continue to raise the profile of and interest in our current Year 3 topic of ‘The Stone Age’, 
we have arranged for a Stone Age workshop to be delivered in school by The Freshwater 
Theatre Company on Wednesday 17th November 2021.  
 
Children are invited to come out of uniform on this day; a costume based upon The Stone 
Age era is welcomed. As we will still be having outdoor break/lunch times, weather 
permitting, please ensure children have suitable footwear and clothing.  
 
The cost of this experience is £5.00 per child, to be paid no later than Friday 12th November 
2021, via ParentPay. We ask that you provide consent for your child to take part in this 
experience via email, using the class email address.  

 ph.y3homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 

Within the email, please provide the following information: 

 Name of Child: 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Stone Age Workshop: 

 I confirm that I have paid £5.00 on ParentPay. 
 
I hope that, as in the past, we can rely on parent support for this kind of venture, but should 
sufficient contributions not be received it will be necessary, unfortunately, to abandon our 
plans. If this were to happen we will, of course, refund any monies paid.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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